
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Friday, 20 April 2018 8:37 AM 

To: matthew.chesher@meaa.org 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: Broadcasting, Recorded Entertainment and Cinemas Award [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Mr Chesher 
 
Your extension request is granted.  You  may file submissions by 4pm today. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4520 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401  
mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au  

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  

 
 
 
From: Matthew Chesher [mailto:matthew.chesher@meaa.org]  

Sent: Thursday, 19 April 2018 3:42 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: Broadcasting, Recorded Entertainment and Cinemas Award 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

MEAA is mindful that the Full Bench sought comment on the Broadcasting, Recorded 

Entertainment and Cinemas Award by 4pm today (19 April 2018). 

 

MEAA will be unable to finalise its comments until tomorrow, 20 April 2018. We therefore 

seek the Commission's indulgence in allowing one further day to provide our submission. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Matthew Chesher 

 

Director, Legal and Policy 

02 9333 0936 

0422 411 772 
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